
 

 
Objection 140 

Phil and John Gilmour 
1 page 

 
 
 

 



From:
To: FedRedistribution - NSW
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content
is safe.

Dear Commissioner,
 
RE: PROPOSED CHANGES TO DIVISION OF WARRINGAH BOUNDARIES
 
We are writing to strenuously object to the proposed changes to the boundaries of the
Division of Warringah.
 
We have been residents in the Warringah electorate for over a quarter of a century and
respectfully request that the current boundaries should remain unchanged. 

We believe it is important that the communities of Killarney Heights, Forestville
and Frenchs Forest remain part of the greater community of the Division of Warringah,
as we feel we still have much to offer. 

The current boundaries are logical geographically and have served us well for the past
25 years.

Additionally, our close proximity to the Manly Central Business District and the
Warringah Mall Shopping area, are good economic and social reasons for us to remain
part of  Warringah. This would continue to strengthen our
tight knit community and foster our many common interests!
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Regards

Phil & John Gilmour 

 

Killarney Heights NSW 2087 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone
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